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Dear members of the Oregon House of Representatives, 

 

I urge you to support SB1064, a common sense bill to bring Oregon signature-

gathering policy into the 21st century, in line with other changes already passed to 

adapt to electronic communication. This will be a great benefit to qualifying non-

profits. 


